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Student applies and declares they have an EHCP. 

Application is sent to Learning Support for approval. 

Learning Support will contact the local authority for a copy of the EHCP and other statutory 
paperwork so we can determine whether we can meet need and identify level of support needed. 

Learning Support may also contact you, your current provider (if applicable), and any other 
professionals detailed in your EHCP e.g. CAMHS, Visual Support Team, Autism Team etc. 

Can we meet 
need? 

Yes No 

Approval given for the 
application process to 

continue. 

Local Authority informed that we 
can’t meet need detailed in plan.  

Application put on hold. 

Local Authority will liaise with family 
to explore more suitable providers. Invitation for interview sent. 

Transition work begins. 

Please note – if you do not feel the EHCP 
accurately reflects current need you may wish 
to ask your current provider or caseworker for 
an interim EHCP review to amend the plan at 

which point college might be reconsulted. 

Please note – initial conversations do not constitute an offer of a place at college. Where college have confirmed that 
needs in the EHCP can be met. All learners must attend interview and meet the entry requirements for their chosen course.  
 

If you wish to explore or progress to Truro and Penwith College, please inform your Casework 
Officer at your Local Authority as soon as possible. If you do not know who this is, you can contact 
statutorysen@cornwall.gov.uk.  
The deadline for us to be consulted by the Local Authority is March 31st each year. 
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